November 10, 2009

To: Urbana City Council
From: Laurel Prussing

Re: Appointment of Scott Kunkel

| am pleased to present for your consideration the appointment of Scott Kunkel to the Building Safety
Code Board of Appeals for a term ending June 30, 2014.

Mr. Kunkel is a licensed architect who is a former resident of Urbana, now living in Champaign. He
chairs the City of Champaign Code Enforcement Board of Appeals.



